GREENSFELDER OPENS NEW
LOCATION FOR SOUTHERN
ILLINOIS OFFICE

We are pleased to announce that effective April 25, 2022,
Greensfelder’s Southern Illinois office will be located in
0’'Fallon, Illinois near the intersection of Highways 50 and
64 .

The address for the new office location is 821 W. Highway 50,
Suite 303, O’'Fallon IL, 62269. All attorney and staff phone
numbers and other contact information will remain the same as
in the previous office location.

The relocation of the office will allow attorneys and staff to
continue top-notch service to clients across Southern
Illinois. The close proximity to the interstate and other
development in the area will provide the benefit of convenient
access for many of our clients and other visitors from around
the region. The office will provide room for growth as well as
meeting space for client visits, in a new state-of-the-art
building.
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